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INVITATION TO THE TRANSNATIONAL LEARNING, TEACHING
AND TRAINING ACTIVITY IN SPAIN

We would like to invite your schools to participate in the second meeting in
Granollers, Spain. This invitation refers to the following partner schools:

Liceul de Arte “Balasa Doamna” Téargoviste- Romania
Abbas Sidika Calik High School - Turkey

Rigas 31. Vidusskola- Latvia

Kedainiu Profesinio Rengimo Centras - Lithuania
Instituto d'Istruzione Superiore “Enrico Fermi” - Italy
Zespol Szkol w Pobiedziskach - Poland

Agrupamento de Escolas de Vila Real de Santo Antonio - Portugal

The meeting will take place on 6th — 10th February 2017. Your participation is
very important for the development of our program so your teachers and
students are welcome.

Yours faithfully,
Granollers, 12th December 2016

Lluis Serra Gil
Headmaster

Laura Calabuig Sais
Project Coordinator




